REPORT
1998 JANUARY 12

CITY OF BURNABY
TO: BURNABY CITY COUNCIL
FROM: HIS WORSHIP, MAYOR DRUMMOND

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF SENIORS REPRESENTATIVE - TRAFFIC AND
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE (TRAFFIC SAFETY DIVISION)

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Mr. Phillip Herring, 5637 Booth Avenue, Burnaby, B.C. V5H 3A6 be
appointed as the Seniors’ Representative on the Traffic and Transportation
Committee (Traffic Safety Division).

REPORT

A vacancy currently exists on the Traffic and Transportation Committee (Traffic Safety
Division) as a result of the previous seniors’ representative having served a full term of
6 years. As a result, various seniors’ organizations have been canvassed for
nominations of candidates to fill this vacancy.

I am therefore now recommending the appointment of Mr. Phillip Herring to serve in the
capacity of Seniors’ Representative on the Traffic Safety Division of the Traffic and

Transportation Committee.

Respectfully submitted,

Douglas P. Drummond
MAYOR

cc:  City Manager
Director Engineering
Director Planning and Building
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